
   

 

C O V E R M E . G O V    

Need Health Insurance? Visit CoverME.gov today! 
 
 
If you are a seasonal worker in Maine with an H2-A or H2-B Visa, you could qualify for 
health insurance through CoverME.gov. 
 
CoverME.gov is where eligible Maine residents can apply for financial assistance and 
purchase quality, affordable health insurance. Marketplace health plans on CoverME.gov 
offer a full set of health benefits, and CoverME.gov is the only place to access financial 
assistance to help lower the cost of monthly premiums. Many Maine residents can find 
coverage for as little as a few dollars a month.  
 
You will have 60 days to apply and enroll in health insurance through a Special Enrollment 
Period once you receive a visa, or you can enroll during the annual Open Enrollment Period 
from November 1 through January 15. 

Immigration and CoverME.gov: 

• Applying for health insurance through CoverME.gov will not affect your 
chances of becoming a Lawful Permanent Resident of the United States. 

• Documentation of citizenship or immigration status is only necessary for the people 
applying for coverage, not for other members of the household. 

• Information consumers provide will not be used by government agencies to enforce 
immigration laws or policies. 

 

Need Help Applying?  

CoverME.gov’s Consumer Assistance Center is ready to help, Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm 
EST. Call us at *1-866-636-0355 – for a language other than English choose option 4.  

Maine’s Consumer Assistance Program at Consumers for Affordable Health Care 
operates a state-wide HelpLine to answer questions about eligibility for health insurance, 
assist with completing an application, and completing enrollment in a plan. Reach them 
Monday-Friday, 8:30am-4:30pm at *1-800-965-7476 or email 
HELPLINE@MAINECAHC.ORG. 

 

*Please note that these telephone numbers cannot be accessed using WhatsApp. 
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